
EVALUATION FORM 
 

Changing Course in a Changing Climate: Solutions for health and the environment 
Beyond Pesticides’ 25th National Pesticide Forum 

Loyola University, Chicago, IL 
June 1-3, 2007 

 
Thank you for participating in the 25th National Pesticide Forum. We hope this meeting gave you the opportunity 
to discuss pesticide issues of importance to you. It is our goal to work towards developing policies and practices 
that will protect the environment and human health. Please help in evaluating this year's Forum by completing this 
form, keeping the above-mentioned goals in mind, and returning it to the appropriate box on the Beyond Pesticides 
publication table or by mailing or faxing it to Beyond Pesticides. 
 
I.  Evaluation of Forum Logistics:        Poor --------------------------- Excellent 
 
 A.  Registration:           1  2  3  4  5     
 
 B.  Food/Drink:           1  2  3  4  5 
 
 C.  Location:            1  2  3  4  5   
 
  
 Comments (on any or all of the above): ________________________________________________________ 
 __________________________________________________________________
 __________________________________________________________________
 __________________________________________________________________ 
  
II.  Evaluation of Keynotes, Workshops and Plenary Sessions: 
 
 While commenting on the different sessions, please keep the following points in mind: the usefulness of the 
information - was it current or new to you; the quality and organization of the presentation; what were the most 
(and least) useful aspects of each talk, etc. 
 
 
                                       Effectiveness 
               Not Very ------------------------- Highly 
FRIDAY, June 1, 2007 
 
Green Rooftop Tour           1  2  3  4  5  

Rachel Rosenberg         
 

Pesticides 101            1  2  3  4  5 
Caroline Cox, Terry Shistar 
 

Welcome Reception           1  2  3  4  5 
     
 

The Big Picture: Linking Pesticide Science and Health Effects  1  2  3  4  5 
Warren Porter        
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          Effectiveness 
SATURDAY, June 2, 2007         Not Very ---------------------- Highly
 
 
Plenary: Climate Change: Consequences      1  2  3  4  5 
 By Peter Orris, Lewis Ziska, and Pamela Miller 

 
Plenary: Climate Change: Organic Response     1  2  3  4  5 
 By Paul Hepperly 
 
Plenary: Toxic Policies that Hurt Communities of Color   1  2  3  4  5 
 By Cecil Corbin-Mark, Cheryl Johnson and 
 Shelley Davis 
  
Plenary: Emerging Science         1  2  3  4  5 

By Muhammed Towhid Salam, Jennifer Sass,  
Rolf Halden, and Tyrone Hayes 

  
Workshops I: 

Climate Change Discussion        1  2  3  4  5 
 By Peter Orris, Lewis Ziska, Paul Hepperly,  

and Pamela Miller 
 

Emerging Science Discussion 1  2  3  4  5 
By Muhammed Towhid Salam, Jennifer Sass,  
Rolf Halden, Tyrone Hayes, and Karl Tupper 

 
 Toxic Policies that Hurt Communities of Color Discussion 1  2  3  4  5 
 By Cecil Corbin-Mark, Cheryl Johnson,  

Shelley Davis, and Margaret Reeves  
 
 Healthy, Organic Food in the Community     1  2  3  4  5 

By Abby Mandel and Parris Brewer 
 
Organic Night on the Town         1  2  3  4  5 
 
 
SUNDAY, June 3, 2007 
 
 
Plenary: Practicing Precaution         1  2  3  4  5 

By Debbie Raphael   
 
Plenary: Protective Policies and Effective Advocacy    1  2  3  4  5 

By Jason Rupaka, Robina Suwol, Joel Kupferman,  
and Fawn Pattison 
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     Effectiveness 
SUNDAY, June 3, 2007 (continued)       Not Very ---------------------- Highly 

 
 
Workshops II: 
 Practicing Precaution and Protective Policies Discussion  1  2  3  4  5 

 By Debbie Raphael, Jason Rupaka, Robina Suwol,  
Joel Kupferman, and Fawn Pattison 
 

 Healthy Indoor Environments         1  2  3  4  5  
 By Cecil Corbin-Mark, Tom Green, and Rachel Rosenberg      
 

Threatened Waters: The Great Lakes and Pesticides 1  2  3  4  5 
 By Elizabeth LaPlante, Rolf Halden, and Merrill Clark 
 
 Introduction to the Pesticide Working Group    1  2  3  4  5 
 By John Kepner and Kristin Schafer 
 
 
Comments: 
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
III. To help us plan for future conferences, please provide your feedback on the Forum in general: 
  
 A. This is a conference that should be held:      every year      every two years     every five years 
 
 B. I would travel out of state to attend this conference in the future:       yes     no 
 

C. In terms of conference focus, the central theme:   a) should be discussed in every workshop, plenary and 
keynote. 

 
b) should be discussed in plenary sessions, but should 
cover a wide variety of topics in the workshops. 

 
c) is not important. I prefer a general conference that 
covers many topics. 
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IV. In an effort to more fully evaluate Beyond Pesticides’ programs, services and activities, please provide your 
comments on the following publications and services of Beyond Pesticides. 
 

A. Do you regularly read / use either of the following publications and/or website: Pesticides and You,   
Technical Report, Daily News Blog and/or School Pesticide Monitor? _______________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
If yes, please provide us with your assessment of the readability of these publications, their usefulness and 
your interest in the information.  _____________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
B. Have you ever used the Gateway for Pesticide Hazards and Least Toxic Alternatives? ________________ 
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
If yes, please provide us with your assessment of the readability of this web tool, its usefulness and your 
interest in the information.  __________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
C.  Have you ever requested other kinds of assistance from Beyond Pesticides (e.g. scientific information, 
information on alternatives, etc.)?  __________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________

 __________________________________________________________________
 __________________________________________________________________ 

 
If yes, please provide us with your assessment of the usefulness of the information provided, timeliness of 
response and other factors that you consider important.  ___________________________________________ 

 __________________________________________________________________
 __________________________________________________________________
 __________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Please return this evaluation form to the appropriate box on the publication table,  
or fax or mail it to:  Beyond Pesticides, 701 E Street SE, Suite 200,  

Washington, DC 20003, 202-543-4791 (fax) - Thank You! 


	Changing Course in a Changing Climate: Solutions for health 

